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OIG Complaint Response (OIG) <OIG.Complaint.Response@usdoj.gov> Thu, Aug 29, 2024 at 10:35 AM

To: "ekm@seastorm.com” <ekm@seastorm.com>

Dear Ms. Meyer:

Thank you for contacting the Department of Justice, Office of the Inspector General. Please see
the attached letter in response to your recent submission to our office.

Cordially,
Office of the Inspector General

Investigations Division

**Please do not reply to this e-mail as this address is automated and unattended. If you have any
questions, please visit our website at www.justice.gov/oig/ for contact information.
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